
NEB Meeting Minutes Now Available

The minutes from the National Executive Board (NEB) meeting in Omaha, Neb.
on Sept. 4-5 are now available on the NEB minutes page of the website.  

NATCA Wishes You a Blessed Yom Kippur

Yom Kippur is the holiest day of the year in Judaism; it’s often referred to as
the “Day of Atonement.” Following shortly after Rosh Hashanah, Yom Kippur is
an important time at the beginning of the Jewish year to reflect, repent, and
offer forgiveness. This year, Yom Kippur begins at sundown on Oct. 11 and

https://www.natca.org/neb-minutes/


ends after nightfall on Oct. 12. 

Apply to Serve on the NCF Executive Board

The NATCA Charitable Foundation (NCF) is soliciting volunteers for the NCF
Executive Board. The positions open are President, Vice President, Secretary,
and Treasurer for a  three-year term beginning on Jan. 1, 2025. 
 
Additionally, NCF is soliciting for a mentee to the President beginning on Jan.
1, 2025 and not to exceed three years.  
 
The deadline to apply is Oct. 15, 2024. 
 
Click here to learn more and apply.

https://igfn.us/f/4yzg/n


You’ve Worked Hard for What You’ve Built — Protect
It with Unum

"I highly recommend adding Unum to your rainy-day portfolio. It is truly a wise
investment in yourself!” said NATCA member J. Grimes. After a medical crisis
you can lose out on overtime and differentials, but Unum long term disability
insurance provides critical financial support. Open enrollment is only available
for a limited time, so take action now! Don’t wait — protect your future at
natcadisability.com. 

http://natcadisability.com


Want a 2025 NATCA Calendar? Request One Now! 

NATCA is excited to announce that our 2025 calendars can now be ordered.
This year, our Union is instituting a new process. Calendars will not be bulk
shipped to facilities. Instead, both active and retired NATCA members must
request their calendar for 2025 in MyNATCA.
 
Here’s how:

1. Log in to your MyNATCA account and verify your mailing address.
2. Once verified, click on the pencil icon to edit your communications

preferences and indicate your calendar request by checking the new
2025 calendar box on your profile page.

 
The deadline for requesting a 2025 calendar is midnight on Friday, Nov. 8.

https://my.natca.org/


Don’t have a MyNATCA account yet?
It’s easy to register:

1. Go to my.natca.org
2. Click "Register Now" if you don’t have an account.
3. Fill out the required information and click "Register."
4. Verify your email by clicking the link sent to your inbox.

 
Submit Your Photos for 2026!
Want your facility featured in next year’s calendar? Submit your high-quality
photos for a chance to be included in the 2026 edition by visiting this link.  
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